
 

Lahore (19-Nov-19): Meeting of Pakistan National Committee on International Hydrological 

Programme (PNC-IHP) of UNESCO 

On 12th November 2019: PNC-IHP committee, chaired by Chairman PCRWR as the Secretary 

General of PNC-IHP, was held at PCRWR headquarters, Islamabad with the support of 

UNESCO Pakistan office.  

Prof. Dr. Noor Muhammad Khan. Director Center of Excellence in Water Resources 

Engineering UET Lahore along with representatives from the Federal Flood Commission, 

Ministry of Science and Technology, UNESCO Pakistan Office, PNCU, WAPDA, Provincial 

Irrigation departments (Punjab, Sindh, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa and Balochistan), Pakistan 

Agricultural Research Council, Pakistan Meteorology Department, COMSATS University and 

NUST, Islamabad were the main attendees in PNC-IHP committee meeting. 

 

 


